M&A

Upgrade Mnaonline Trading Platform

Dear Valued Clients,

We are pleased to announce that we will upgrade our mnaonline trading platform (“TCPlus™) with
new features to serve you better.

Effective from 25 November 2019, the new and upgraded TCPIlus shall be the main trading platform.
Nevertheless, you may continue to use our old trading platform until 30 April 2020 by clicking on the
"TCPlus (OId)" link located on the top right hand corner of the new TCPlus.

We will be undergoing TCPlus system migration and enhancement from 7.00pm on 22 November
2019 to 24 November 2019. Mnaonline trading platform will be inaccessible during the said period.

Kindly contact our support team @ 603 2283 2055 or 603 2282 1577 if you need any assistance.

Thank you.



